

Dalby State School Ever Onward

EMAIL NEWSLETTER REQUEST FORM

Dear Parent/Guardian

Dalby State School now send Newsletters by email. Printed Newsletters no longer get sent home via students and there are only limited copies printed, which are available for collection from the office.

To sign up for our Newsletter, please complete the details below or email these details to admin@dalbyss.eq.edu.au so we can add you to our list.



Newsletter Request Form

First Name	
Last Name	
Email Address	
Student Name	